
1.3 Methodology 
The review was carried out in April 2002 and involved meetings in Kampala and field 
visits to District branches in Mbarara, Rukungiri and Kasese.  The main methods of 
review involved a review of relevant programme documents in Kampala, interviews 
with key staff at URCS staff and volunteers at HQ and branches, meetings with ICRC, 
Government of Uganda and community members involved in the VCAs. 
 


